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Tax and Fiduciary Expert 
Licensed Audit Expert RAB 
Licensed Insurance Intermediary FINMA 

Certified Accountant BTS CGE 
Licensed Auditor RAB 

 

The team of artax Fide Consult AG wishes you all the best! 

 
Dear Sir or Madam 

 
We wish you happy holidays and looking forward to conquer a successful 2015 with 

you. 

 
 
Please note our holiday break during Christmas and New Year, our offices are closed 

from 22 December 2014 until 2 January 2015. We are back as usual from 5 January 
2015. 

 
Kind regards 

artax Fide Consult AG 
 
Member of Morison International 

 
Gartenstrasse 95, Postfach, 4002 Basel 

Tel: +41 61 225 66 66, Fax: +41 61 225 66 67 

info@artax.ch, www.artax.ch 


